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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebeesorphans@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

5th November 2010

TO SPONSOR MARK 

FROM CHRISTINE ACHIENG - CLASS 5 

Dear Sponsor,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM SEPTEMBER TO NOVEMBER 2010

Christine Achieng has been well, doing a lot of her bookwork, Achieng was happy to receive her gifts, rope, teddy bear and others, she was very happy and I have sent the picture with the gifts. 

Christine is a very bright girl and very shy and polite. Christine have few friends, she is not so social; she always have 1 or 2 best friends but best in her work. 

Christine in her shyness asks me Madam Lucy, what will share Christmas Dinner? Politely I answer her God knows, before x-mass. With few words Christine like to sing soft songs. 

She does not like to dance and she talks about you to her few friends, that she has a sponsor. 

Thank you. 

Best regards,

Mama Lucy. 
